
Sebring Elks Celebrates Elks National Foundation Fundraiser 

 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the Sebring Elks Lodge #1529 Elks National 

Foundation fundraiser during the month of August. We would like to announce that we raised 

$930 for ENF. This has helped our lodge meet one of the goals needed to allow us to apply for 

ENF grants for the coming year.  

 

Let’s continue to work on supporting this worthwhile cause that helps fund so many programs 

within our community. We would like to encourage all members to become involved in 

supporting ENF. The focus of the Elk’s National Foundation this year is to increase giving 

through becoming a member of the ENF Fidelity Club. Visit the Elks National Foundation 

website (www.elks.org/enf/) to learn how you can continue to support this program. You can 

also contact Diane Morse, ENF Chairperson for the Sebring Lodge, with any questions you 

might have regarding how you can help. Great job Sebring Elks! 

 

 


